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FEEDBACK
	Topics
	Indicate the relevancy of each topic as it relates to your primary position.
	Do you plan to share this information with others?
	Would you be interested in learning more about this topic?

	
	Extremely Relevant
	Relevant
	Not
Relevant
	Yes
	No
	Yes
	No

	Private Schools with Public Purpose
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Dialogue with Secretary Duncan
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Project Lamp
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	School Leadership Program
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Teaching Ambassador Fellows
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	NASA
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Title I, Part A
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	General
	Excellent
	Very Good
	Good
	Fair
	Poor
	Comments

	Indicate the benefit of the networking opportunities the conference afforded you.
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Please rate the overall quality of the conference.
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Next Year's Conference
	September
2012
	January
2013
	February
2013
	March
2013

	Using the numbers 1 – 4, with “1” being your top choice, rank your preference for when next year’s conference should be held.
	
	
	
	

	What topics would you like to see featured at next year’s conference?
	

	What is likely to ensure your attendance at next year’s conference?
	

	Would you consider participating in the conference via video/teleconference, if it were made available in your region?
	

	How can next year’s conference be enhanced?
	



Additional comments or suggestions:


According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, no persons are required to respond to a collection of information unless such collection displays a valid OMB control number.  Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 5 minutes per response, including time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information.  The obligation to respond to this collection is voluntary. Send comments regarding the burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing this burden, to the U.S. Department of Education, 400 Maryland Ave., SW, Washington, DC 20210-4537 or email ICDocketMgr@ed.gov and reference the OMB Control Number 1880-0542. Note: Please do not return the completed 1880-0542 application to this address.
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